
LAND SERVICE REPORT 
 
A journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step. He who is outside his door, 
has the hardest part of his journey behind him. 2018 was a journey for every land 
service member. We spent Friday afternoons exploring games from different cultures, 
doing handcrafts, visiting the old age home and SPCA, cleaning of all sorts and fun 
activities such as boeresport, watching movies and playing Bingo. 
In July, we went to Margate where we attended the Provincial Camp at Sweetdale 
Adventure Camp. We participated in activities such as zip-line, canopy tour, slip 
sliding, handcrafts and many more.  
Leerders is beloon vir hulle toegewyde diens en toekennings vir Silwer, Goud en 
Leierskap is ontvang. Kelda Maitland het haar Springbok toekenning ontvang na vyf 
jaar van harde werk en toewyding. 
We are proud of the ten learners who were selected to represent KZN at the National 
Camps in Jeffrey’s Bay during the December holiday. They are Amie Ferreira, Michéla 
Hutley, Makatso Machepa, Wandile Radebe (Gr 8 & 9); Simphiwe Madlala, Naledi 
Masuku, Philisiwe Mavundla, Senzelwe Hadebe, Ntombenhle Makubu and Kelda 
Maitland (Gr 10 – 12). 
 


